
Payette National Forest, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you 

move forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project 

site has been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever 

want to reclaim this brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the 

environment through mining. I believe alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. Forest Service is the best 

chance to help the repair the historic Stibnite Mining District. 

 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative 

two as the preferred alternative. 

If you look at the facts there is no down side to the Midas Plan. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Name: Nathan Tuning 


